TWIMC

The OHA website has gotten off to a slow start. It is improving.

As you know, information is of the utmost importance in a crisis. When people are short of information, they will fill in the blanks with their own ideas, theories and even conspiracy theories.

Please look at this website and evaluate its usefulness to you, a citizen of Oregon. It could be better yet. One type of information that would be quite valuable is location of those people testing positive. And you don't have to disclose private information to make this better. You can certainly get closer than the county in which a positive test has occurred by itself. Certainly city, and even neighborhoods in cities and/or parts of cities, such as SE, NW, and the like.

Gary L Gregor, PhD 1185 Winsor Ave. North Bend, OR 97459 nbgregors@charter.net